

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS

CIPC CALL CENTRE AND SELF SERVICE CENTRES (PRETORIA, JOHANNESBURG, DURBAN, CAPE TOWN) WILL BE CLOSED FROM 08:00 – 09:45 ON 14 JUNE

Dear Customers

Kindly note that the CIPC Call Centre and Service Centres located in Cape Town, Durban, Johannesburg and Pretoria Offices will be closed to the public on 14 June 2024 from 08:00 am to 09:45 due to staff training.

Please use eServices, New eServices and Social Media platforms in the meantime.

Web Services: www.cipc.co.za and www.bizportal.gov.za

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Yours Sincerely,

Commissioner: CIPC

Adv. Rory Voller

¹³ / 6 /2024

The dti Campus (Block F - Entfutfukweni), 77 Meintjies Street, Sunnyside, Pretoria I P O Box 429, Pretoria, 0001 Call Centre: 086 100 2472

Email: cipc@cipc.co.za Website: www.cipc.co.za